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The Honourable Duncan McPail, Mayor

Municipality of West Elgin

22413 Hoskins Line

PO Box 490

Rodney, ON NOL 2CO

Dear Mayor,

As we wind down 2020 and approach the New Year with some optimism, it should be noted that as the

new school year starts, high school students who live in the subdivision off Marsh Line, must walk on

Graham Road in order to get home. From Grace Lutheran Church, opposite the high school, to Marsh

Line, Graham Road does not have a side walk on either side of the road. They must walk on Graham

Road which can get very busy during the time students go to and from school.

In my opinion, I believe council should correct this omission and plan to install a new concrete walk from

Marsh Line to Grace Lutheran Church where the present municipal walk ends.

Thanking you in advance.

?t^C7^\/1ansell, LanHScape Architect (retired)

[0879 Graham Road

West Lorne, ON NOL 2PO


